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Ottawa, November 17, 1919.

Sir,-

In reply to your letter of the 10th instant,

No.23-77, I beg to inform you that it is not thought

advisable that Mr. Agent Gordon should be allowed to take

his three weeks' leave of absence until you consider that he

can be Coned from the Ageney during that time.

Your obedient servant,

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

V.M.Grahan, Esq..

Commissioner,

Regina, Saak.
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